
From: Martin, Shawn - FS, NM  
Sent: Friday, September 12, 2025 8:33 AM 
To:   
Cc:   
Subject: Re: [External Email]Painting Cibola NF sign in Mountainair RD, Tues., Sept. 9 
  
Thank you Sam and FOSM volunteers for your time and excellent facelift of the sign west of 
Tajique.  This one was on our list for replacement, but those signs are very expensive and 
this new paint job will definitely help extend the life until we can get it replaced.  I really 
appreciate you extending your "friendship" down into the Manzano Mountains! 
 
Shawn Martin 
District Ranger 
Cibola National Forest and National Grasslands 
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